
 

 
 

Dear New UTK/Kindergarten Family,                                   
 
Welcome to Kindergarten at Los Alamitos Elementary School!  We are planning 

an exciting year for you and look forward to meeting you. 
 

Oftentimes, parents offer to donate supplies to the classroom.  It would be very 
helpful if you could include the items below.  Please note that these items would 
be donated to your child’s classroom and shared by all children in a community 

manner.  NO NAMES are necessary on these supplies.  Please rest assured that 
no child will go without.  Your donation is greatly appreciated. 

 
Please purchase and label the following with your child’s name and room 
number: 

 
1 full-sized backpack, which your child should bring to school every day. 

Set of sturdy headphones for technology use (No earbuds, please) 
 
2 yellow highlighters 

2 orange highlighters 
2 Sharpie markers 

6 fat pencils (Ticonderoga Laddie Pencils) 
2 24-count boxes Crayola thin crayons* 
2 8-count boxes Crayola Large crayons (not Jumbo)* 

1 8-pack Crayola Classic Markers (Classic Colors, Broadline)* 
1 12 count of Crayola Colored Pencils* 

6 thin black Expo dry erase markers 
2 Pentel high polymer erasers 

2 bottles white Elmer’s glue* (1 bottle for TK) 
6-9 jumbo glue sticks 
1-100 page Composition Books 

1 pair of Fiskars 5” scissors for kids with pointed tips 
1 Gallon size Ziploc bags OR 1 Sandwich size Ziploc bags 

2 containers of disinfecting wipes 
1 box tissues 
2 paper towel rolls 

1 container baby wipes 
1 4-pack of Mr. Clean Magic Erasers Original 

 
*Please do not purchase Rose Art brand 
 

Please have your child bring these supplies to the classroom no later than the 
second week of school, if possible.  Your child’s teacher may have classroom 

specific needs that will be discussed at Kindergarten orientation.  Thank you! 
 
The Kindergarten Teachers 


